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Loudon – Soledad Olvera

Lenoir City – Desiree Heeke 

Sweetwater - John Neese

Sequoyah - Brandon Nix 

Class of
2018

We are so excited to be able to 
award College Scholarships

to 4 of our members:

For the past 6 years Foothills Federal Credit 
Union has been collecting donations from 
our members and local businesses to buy 

school supplies for our area school systems. 
We contact the school and get a list from the 

teachers of their classroom needs. We are 
able to purchase these items and deliver 

them before school begins each year. These 
items vary each year, some teachers ask for 

calculators and bookshelves or just the basics 
like hand sanitizer. Teachers are asked to 
purchase a lot of these items themselves.
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General Information

Social Media

Loudon Branch

Upcoming Events Words of Wisdom

Apply For A Loan Online
Did you Know?

October 8 December 24 & 25

November 12

Columbus Day Christmas

September 3 November 22 & 23
Labor Day Thanksgiving

Veteran’s Day
January 1

New Years Day

@ Foothills Federal
Credit Union @foothillsfcu

Foothills Federal Credit Union’s Annual Privacy notice is available online at  www.foothillsfcu.org and in paper by request at 800-978-8884.

We Have
Safe Deposit Boxes Available

Like us on
Facebook

“The quickest way to
double your money

is to fold it in half and
put it in your back pocket.”

 
– Will Rogers

George Washington was our first President , but 
not the first President on a circulating coin. In 
1909, President Lincoln appeared on a one-cent 
coin and became the first real person, as well as 
the first American president, to have his face 
appear on a regular-issue American coin.

August 7th
National Night Out - Sweetwater

August 25th
Riverfest Loudon

October 1st
Christmas Club Disbursement

You must be signed up for Home Banking 
to use this service. Please contact one of 
our branches if you have any questions. 


